
Notice 

Effective September 4, 2021, off-highway vehicles (OHS’s) (which include all-terrain vehicles (ATVs), off-

highway motorcycles (OHMs) and off-road Vehicles (ORVs), as further defined by the Minnesota 

Department of Natural Resources) are prohibited from traveling on any part of the Migisi Road right-of-

way. The right-of-way includes the road surface and the terrain roughly 33 feet on both sides of the 

centerline of the road. All other public roads within the Township, including both County roads and 

Township roads, are open to OHVs, just as they always have been.  


